
 

2012 VICTORIAN STATE TEAM INFORMATION 

 

Please note, for entry into the 2012 Victorian State Karate Championships, athletes must have an 

Australia Karate Federation (“AKF”) Passport and current year sticker.    

Athletes wanting to seek selection to the 2012 Victorian State Team to compete at the 2012 

National Karate Championships, please indicate below you are seeking selection. 

Please ensure you send this form to the address below.  Payment for passports and stickers maybe 

made online with your registration or a cheque can be attached and mailed with this form. 

  

 

□ 2012 Sticker $15.00 

 

□ Passport $15.00 

 

□ Selection to Victorian State Team $       0 

 

□ Total Attached $ 

OR 

□ Paid via Paypal with registration $ 

 

Please send this form to Karate Victoria Tournaments, C/- 1 Lisa Beth Mews, Skye   3977 before 

24
th

 February 2012. 

 

  


